
Wingham Primary School  

w/b 13th January 2025  

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Key Dates  

January 

15th—Reception visit to Leeds Castle 

17th—Year 4 Swimming 

20th—Reception—NHS Nurses checking Hearing, Height and Weight 

  Year 6—Height and Weight 

24th—Year 4 Swimming 

31st—Year 4 Swimming 

February 

4th—Year 4 assembly—parents welcome 

14th—End of term 3—3.20pm 

Welcome back and happy new year! 

It has been a wonderful beginning to term with everyone starting the term with lots of energy and enthusiasm. 

On Tuesday Mr Wilson organised a musical assembly for us where Mrs McCoryn and her family performed for 
the school and the children learnt about string instruments. A big well done to Toby for playing the cello in front of 
the whole school!  

Car parking 

Thank you to the park and striders 1 x week. The children are really     
enjoying tracking their walks to school and receiving the badges. This is 
helping relieve congestion in the village hall carpark.  

Please keep the staff carpark clear when parking. This area between 
8.00am and 4.30pm is for staff parking only.  

 

We are always encouraging children to develop their independence. One of life's great skills is tying your shoe 

laces. We like this Blippi clip on YouTube      One for the Year 6’s!! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0V4p77zMJtA

